Garibaldi Grade School

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)-322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org



September 9, 2016

Bay Breeze Golf Course 2325 Latimer Rd. N. Tillamook, OR 97141

Dear Bay Breeze Golf Course;

We would like to thank you for allowing us to use your lawn roller on Garibaldi Grade School's field renovation project. It is because of people/businesses like you that our field will be safer and smoother for our students and local community to use. Your lawn roller allowed our field to be renovated much quicker and was very helpful for our grounds maintenance to use.

Thank you for your continued support of our school, we greatly appreciate it!

Sincerely,

Janmarie Nugent

Principal